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Thursday 24™ January 2019

Dear Families,

Events in school next week 28™ January - 1*' February:

TOMORROW .
Cake Sale hosted by Year 2.

Monday 28™
8am Early morning football for Years 1 and 2.

Tuesday 29™
8am Early morning football for Years 3-6.

Remember to check texts before setting off as we will let you know this way if it has
to be cancelled.

Xanthe, our favourite storyteller, is coming to visit Year 1 and tell Egyptian stories.
3:30pm Year 4 Science Club.

Wednesday 30™

Thursday 31°
8am Year 3 and 4 Multisports Club.

Year 2 visit October Gallery.
6.30pm BINGO! See over.

Friday 1

Junior girls” Multisports Club.
It's Stay and Play!

Cake Sale hosted by Year 1.

This weekend

It's the annual and very important, RSPB Great British Garden Birdwatch this
weekend. Go to www.rspb.org.uk for full details of how you can participate. We have
a simple bird count sheet that we can send you; ask Tania to email it.

Tasty Tuck will be backl!
You may have been wondering where Tasty Tuck was yesterday. It was here- but the
pupil organisers were late back from Kew! It will appear next Wednesday.




BINGO Night is next Thursday 31st

It starts at 6.30pm and we are usually done by 8pm. Entrance is £3 which buys you
9 consecutive games of BINGO. Food (delicious hot dogs and waffles) and drinks will
be on sale. Please bring plenty of change. Very special 'BINGO blobbers' pens will
also be on sale too! This is a really fun family event for everyone. Come and joinin
the funl

Please contact Hannahkogilvie@gmail.com if you can volunteer to serve food or
drinks on the night. The PTA split 'shifts’ so can either choose first shift (5.45/6 to
7.15pm) (assisting with set up) or second shift (7.15 o 8.15/8.30) (assisting with
very fast/efficient clean up). It's a great way to meet other parents and catch up
with other volunteers. ‘

Social Media - a reminder to parents

Please do not share photographs of children on any social media including class
WhatsApp groups for example if you are on a trip. Not only does this contradict
national and local safeguarding advice, and the guidance of our own trip briefing
sheet to parents, but it is not a given that all parents are part of the group or have
consented to this photo sharing. Thank you.

Change of dates - please notellll

This is because the Year 2 Mill adventure can no longer be 20™-21°" June as we
hoped; William Ellis School (who own the Mill) have decided to run a Year 7 week
that would clash. So...

Year 2 Mill adventure has now moved to the following 27™-28™ June (Thurs - Fri).
Year 4 camping will be the same week, 25™ - 26™ June (Tues-Weds).

The Summer Concert will now be Thursday 20™ June as it gives Laura an extra
rehearsal day.

In assembly this week we discussed the difference between climate and weather. A
special shout out fo Elsie from Year 4, who has photographic proof of having stood
on the prime meridian at Greenwich last weekend!

With best wishes,
Kate Frood and staff.




